

The Hon Pru Goward MP

Minister for Family and Community Services
Minister for Social Housing
Minister for the Prevention of Domestic Violence and Sexual Assault

Mr David Blunt Clerk of the Parliament Parliament of New South Wales Macquarie Street SYDNEY NSW 2000



Dear Mr Blunt

I am writing to you regarding the NSW Legislative Council Select Committee Inquiry into Human Trafficking in NSW and the NSW Government response to its recommendations, which is due to be tabled prior to 19 April 2018.

I wish to advise that the NSW Government response will be provided in May 2018.

For all inquiries regarding this response, please contact Rebecca Magoffin, Acting Director Strategy, Child and Family Directorate, Commissioning Division, Department of Family and Community Services on or at

If you require further information from my office, please contact Hannah Monaghan, Office Manager, on .

Yours sincerely

Pru Goward MP

Received of 3.18 pm Wednesday 18 April 2018